
Board of Supervisors
Environmental Committee

Green Building – Energy Policy Plan Update
(Plan Amendment 2017-CW-2CP)

Joe Gorney, Senior Environmental Planner
Department of Planning and Development

October 8, 2019



Background
BOS authorization

• June 20, 2017

• Increased emphasis on energy efficiency and conservation efforts

Planning Commission Environment Committee

• October 12, 2017

• November 9, 2017

• January 24, 2019

Planning Commission Meeting

• February 27, 2019

• Draft language transmitted to BOS
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Proposed Update

“… ensure that zoning proposals for nonresidential development or 
zoning proposals for multifamily residential development 
incorporate green building practices sufficient to attain certification 
through the LEED-NC or LEED-CS program or an equivalent program 
specifically incorporating multiple green building concepts, where 
applicable, and encourage an emphasis on energy efficiency and 
conservation.”
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Next Steps

• Planning Commission Public Hearing:
• Wednesday, November 6, 2019 @ 7:30 PM

• BOS Public Hearing:
• Tuesday, December 3, 2019 @ 4:00 PM
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Questions?




